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January 18, 2022 
 
TO: Prospective Bidders 
   
FROM: Trent Ensley, Procurement Manager 
   
SUBJECT: ADDENDUM No. 1 

PWC2122030: Lift Station #26 – Golden Creek Standby Power Retro-fit 
              
 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS: 
 
This Addendum shall become a part of the Contract Documents for the above projects as they 
apply. 
 
Each Contractor shall be responsible for notifying their subcontractors of the contents of this 
addendum. 
 
Revised or newly issued drawings contained in this addendum shall supersede and take 
precedence over any conflicting information in the original drawings.  Modified or newly issued 
specifications contained in this addendum shall supersede and shall take precedence over any 
conflicting information in the original specifications. 
              
 
Item #1: Questions received from prospective bidders are addressed as follows: 
 

1. The general conditions call for a Public Utilities unlimited license. The project appears to 
be an electrical prime job. Can a bid be submitted by a contractor with an unlimited 
electrical license? 
 
Yes. Paragraph k. on page 3 of the project the General Conditions is amended as follows: 
 
k. Statutory Requirements for Contracting with PWC:  

LICENSING: The Contractor shall be licensed as a North Carolina Public 
Utilities Contractor, Unlimited, or a North Carolina Electrical Contractor, 
Unlimited, pursuant to NCGS Chapter 87, Article 1 and 1A 

 
Item #2: Clarification for Bid Bond: 
 
A Bid Bond is not required for this project. The successful Bidder shall submit 
Performance and Payment bonds once the project has been awarded.  
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